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10/01/2021 
 
To: Mike Willis 
United States Deputy Sheriff's Association 
 
On behalf of the City of Lake Lafayette, Mayor Donald Reynolds, and the Lake Lafayette Board of 
Aldermen, we would like to thank Mike Willis and the United States Deputy Sheriff’s Association for 
selecting the Lake Lafayette Police Department as a recipient of the USDSA cash grant program. 
 
The city of Lake Lafayette is a small and rural city, often struggling to budget basic city services. For the 
last few years, the department has lacked a portable radio and operated with an outdated mobile radio. 
While a reliable radio is essential law enforcement equipment, the city has lacked the funds to purchase 
a radio. Through the grant provided by United States Deputy Sheriff’s Association, the Lake Lafayette 
Police Department was able to purchase a new P25 compliant portable and mobile. Without the USDSA 
grant, we would not have the funds to purchase the radio. 
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